
Stalls include: 

 Tombola Stalls 

 Nail Painting & Hair Braiding  

 Bouncy Slide 

 Enterprise Extravaganza  

 Pocket Money Lucky Dip 

 Hook a Duck 

 Speed Shot 

 Cakes & Hotdogs  

 Café 

 Hook a Duck 

 Welly Wanging 

 Adopt a Teddy 

 Coconut Shy 

 Panning for Gold 

 



Summer Fair- 4th July 3.15pm-5.30pm  

Dear Parents/Carers, family members…. 

 

We are very excited as we prepare for our annual summer fair.  To enable more people to get involved, we have moved the event 
to an evening after sports day and are looking forward to a very busy evening filled with lots of fun. 

 

Planning is well underway but now we very much need your help.  

Donations needed urgently as soon as possible: 

 

 Soft toys  - as many as possible – all shapes and sizes will be loved– good condition only please 

 Wine – bottles of different shapes and sizes  

 

Tombola items  for children and adults such as : 

 UNUSED Toiletries & cosmetics 

 Candles 

 Non – perishable food items 

 Costume jewelry and hair accessories 

 Ornaments  

 Games toys 

 Colouring books 

 Craft sets  

 Notebooks 

 Pens pencils 

 Puzzles  

 Bottles/cans (alcoholic and non alcoholic drinks ) 

We will also be holding a non uniform day on  Friday 29th June raise donations of chocolate sweets for a separate sweetie 
tombola. Instead of a monetary donation – each child must bring in sweets or chocolate (an individual bar/bag/box – as little or 
as much as you are able to offer). 

 

Last but not least – we are calling for all those budding British bakers – home made cakes/biscuits etc are always very popular and 
great for fundraising.  Store bought cakes and biscuits are welcome too.  

 

Please send in any cakes or biscuits on the morning of the fair.  

Please see attached flyer to find out about all the fun and share it with your neighbours, family members and friends – all are 
welcome.  

 

 

 

Many thanks for your support  

Mrs Bartle and PTA 


